
 

                 CANCELLATION OF MARCH 27TH GENERAL 
MEETING 

 

To Holywood District U3a Re Coronavirus 
 
As the number of people affected by Covid-19 continues to rise 
the Committee have taken the decision to cancel our monthly 
meeting at Queens Leisure Complex. 
 
Re our Interest Groups each Group Convener will decide 
whether to continue or not. 
We would like to stress that it is up to each individual to take 
responsibility for their own health and decide whether or not to 
participate in these activities. 
Even if you have an ordinary cold consider self distancing. 
If you feel you may have contracted Covid-19 phone your GP 
for advice. 
Under no circumstances should you visit your Pharmacy, GP or 
Hospital A&E. 
 
All we can do is follow the advice of the Public Health Agency: 
Wash your hands for at least 20 seconds 
Use tissues & bin them 
Use sanitizer.. hand washing is still better 
Keep social distance 
 
Check on our website for any updating information. 
On behalf of the Committee I hope all our members keep well & 
safe during this difficult & changing time. 
 
Liz Wallace 
Chairperson 

 


